
HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE FUTURE 
OF THE SOUTH BURNETT

2021-26 CORPORATE PLAN
South Burnett Regional Council is inviting feedback on its new draft Corporate 

Plan outlining Council’s priorities for the next five years. Community feedback 

is essential and will be noted in consultation with divisional Councillors advice 

ensuring community needs are addressed.

From Monday, 25 January 2021 the draft Corporate Plan will be available to view 

online, with the online survey available for feedback from Monday 1 February 

2021. Simply visit Council’s website www.southburnett.qld.gov.au to have your 

say!  Community engagement sessions will be held in February and March 2021… 

stay tuned for further details!

All interested community members are invited to read the information available 

and have their say on the future of the South Burnett before consultation closes 

5:00 pm Friday 5 March 2021.

For more information contact Council’s Executive Services team on 4189 9100 or 

email info@sbrc.qld.gov.au. 


